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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

AMOXICIL CLV TB 875/125 
AUR20@ SM8719040-A 02/28/2021 65862050320 36586250320 

Aurobindo is recalling the above lot due to a confirmed customer complaint of a foreign 
substance in the tablet. This recall is to the retail pharmacy level. Affected product started 
shipping August 26, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


